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Friday 5th September 

 
Dear parents/carers, 

 
Important messages 

Friday 3rd October – Chessington trip - £22.61 

 

This is a reminder that year 6 will be visiting Chessington World of Adventures on Friday 3rd of October. 

Children will be taking part in a workshop called, “Fantastic Forces” to teach them about the mechanisms of 

a rollercoaster ride which will support them with their upcoming D&T unit. 

 

On the 3rd of October, we plan to leave school at 8:50am and therefore need the children to arrive in school 

at 8:40am. Due to the workshop timings, we will be leaving Chessington at 3:15pm and so we aim to return to 

school at a between 4:15 and 4:30pm. Please contact the school office if you have any difficulty with this 

collection time.  

 

Due to the timing of our visit to Chessington, it may be cold. Children will be wearing their school uniforms but 

please ensure your children are dressed appropriately with warm coats if needed.  Children will require a packed 

lunch for the day. If your child is entitled to a free school meal and you would like to request a school packed 

lunch, please let the office know by September the 17th. 

 

Children with fast-track privileges will be unable to use them on this school trip due to staffing ratios. Thank you 

for your understanding regarding this matter.  

 

The cost of Chessington and transportation will be £22.61. Please pay this via Arbor. These educational 

opportunities will not only enthuse the children’s learning but will also provide memorable experiences that they 

will take with them throughout their time in school. Without your contributions, we are unable to continue these 

trips so we would like to thank you in advance for your support. This is an exciting opportunity we hope every 

child will enjoy. 

 

 

We are looking forward to having a thrilling day! 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Year 6 Team 


